Page 1 of 1

Oliver, Gigi

From: Pete Karas [petekaras@yahoo.com]
Sent:  Monday, January 08, 2007 12:05 PM
To: Oliver, Gigi

Subject: communication on city contract wording

Please submit as a communication for the next council meeting. Thanks! Pete ps: if you could please
email me to let me know this went through, it would be appreciated. :

January 8, 2007

To: Méyor Becker and the Racine Common Council

Re: Wording of City contractual agreements

| would like the opportunity to address the Finance and Personnel Committee concerning the
possible rewording of the Hold Harmless, Indemnification, and Insurance clauses used in

contracts with the City of Racine.

Sincerely,

Ald. Pete Karas
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